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December 10, 2024 
 
Joe Navid 
Vice President – Operations 
WF Botkin Construction Ltd 
 
Subject: 2025 Donation to Habitat’s Build Program  
 
Dear Joe, 
 
Thank you for WF Botkin Construction Ltd.'s continued commitment to supporting Habitat 
for Humanity Saskatchewan’s mission. We are delighted to confirm your generous pledge 
to donate concrete for two additional Habitat homes in Regina, set for completion by fall of 
2025. 
 
Your partnership significantly reduces our construction costs and allows us to focus on 
expanding our impact by building homes and hope for families in need. Your generosity 
inspires our team and the community alike, showcasing the importance of collaboration in 
creating a brighter future. 
 
We look forward to working with WF Botkin Construction Ltd. on these upcoming projects 
and will ensure you have access to updates, photos, and other materials as the builds 
progress. 
 
Thank you for helping us turn dreams of homeownership into reality for local families.  
 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Kelsey Stewart 
VP of Operations 
Habitat for Humanity Saskatchewan 
 


